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Kia Ora Tatou 
Camp last week proved to be a memorable experience with lots of new outdoor 
learning opportunities for year 6 students some of which are depicted below. A 
big thank you to Mr Pipes for all his mahi with organisation and smooth running 
of the camp ably supported by a wonderful group of parent helpers.  
 

  
 

   
 

PLEASE SAVE THIS DATE! 

The Electric Picnic fundraising event at Hauraki School returns on  
Saturday April 6th 2024! 
More info coming soon! 

MUFTI DAY 

We plan to support Auckland City Mission this Christmas so all students are 
able to wear mufti on Thursday 7 December in exchange for a bottle, 
packet or can of food, or similar. These can be brought to the school office 
on the day. Please ensure products have not expired! Thank you in advance 
for your support. 

SPORTS UNIFORMS 

There are a number of uniforms still not returned from varying sporting 
events, cricket, soccer, gymnastics, basketball, netball and hockey. Please 
could I have these all back now if your sporting code is finished so your 
name can be ticked off. Many thanks for your cooperation with this. 

BELMONT INTERMEDIATE SECOND HAND SHOP 

The Belmont Intermediate School second-hand uniform sale will be held in 
the school hall on Sunday the 14th of January 2024 from 12-3 pm.  All 
proceeds go towards funding students' activities at BIS.  Cash only 
please!  Any enquiries, or if you would like to help volunteer please 
email sfurlong@belmontint.school.nz . We look forward to seeing you!  

KEY DATES 
Friday 1  December  
Inter-School Athletics 

Friday 1  December 9.30am 
Junior Christmas Concert 

Friday 8  December  
Market Day for Middle School  

Friday 15  December 9.30am 
Graduation Assembly for year 6 

Friday 15  December  
End of year reports go home 

Monday 18  December  
Year 6 Leavers Celebration 

Tuesday 19  December 12.30pm 
Term 4 ends  
 

2024 Term Dates 
Term 1  
Thursday 1 February -Thursday 11 
April 
Friday 12 April  Teacher Only Day  
Term 2  
Monday 29 April – Friday 5 July 
Term 3  
Monday 22 July – Friday 27 
September 
Term 4  
Monday 14 October – Tues 17 Dec 

 

Lunch with the Principal: an 
auction item! 

mailto:sfurlong@belmontint.school.nz


 

 

 

 

PTA NEWS 

 
 

HAURAKI HOUSE PARTY 

A huge thank you to everyone who joined us at the Hauraki House Party on Saturday 11th November.  Thanks for 
digging deep into your pockets to bid on all the wonderful prizes and make this event such a huge success, raising 
$14,500 for our Cool School Pool Project.  Thank you again to the many school families and local businesses who 
kindly supported us with donations for auction and raffle items.  Your generosity has helped make this fundraiser a 
success and enable us to get closer to reaching our goal.   
 
Thanks also to Sam Walmsley and the team at Harcourts for helping us raise so much money in our live auctions - it 
was such an exciting part of the evening!   
 
The winner of our basket raffle prize was Rod Barber - many congratulations Rod!  The beer raffle was won by none 
other than our favourite caretaker, Mr. C.  We couldn't have wished for someone more deserving to win this prize. 
 
Thanks again to the PTA organising committee who put in a lot of time and resources to make this event happen.  
 
We are looking forward to the Hauraki Electric Picnic on Saturday 6th April 2024 - more details coming soon!  
 
Sent on behalf of the PTA 

 

 
       House Party underway 

 

 
Left: Live auction in progress 

 
 

 



 

 

 

                           COMMUNITY NOTICES  

 

Brain Play 

A little bit about us (feel free to use this as the blurb in 
any newsletters): Brain Play is thrilled to offer an incredible 
line up of after-school activities designed to ignite the 
curiosity and creativity of Kiwi kids aged 5 to 13. Join us all 
over Auckland for Minecraft adventures and STEM 
programmes! Our engaging classes cater to various interests, 
fostering a love for science and technology.  

With free trials online and in-person available, there's 
something for everyone. We also have lots of free events all 
over Auckland, think 3D design, STEM, robotics and more. 
Book your child's spot today 
at https://www.brainplay.co.nz and unlock their limitless 
potential! 

 

Hauraki Superstars take the stage! 
 
Come and Support The Pocket Rockets in 
The Golden Ticket! 
 
Hauraki student Grace Chen is playing a lead role in this years 
Pocket Rockets Show - The Golden Ticket. Based on Roalds 
Dahl's Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, the show features 
many Hauraki and ex- Hauraki students; dancing, singing and 
acting! There will be a smorgasbord of visual (and edible) 
treats! Gracie is playing Violet Beauregarde! 
 
Sunday 26 November 
Birkenhead College theatre 
12pm and 5pm 
 
Get your tickets here and support local: 
https://events.humanitix.com/host/625ba7d61e343a0bc2b9
0f00 
 

 

 

https://www.brainplay.co.nz/
https://events.humanitix.com/host/625ba7d61e343a0bc2b90f00
https://events.humanitix.com/host/625ba7d61e343a0bc2b90f00


 

 

 

 

 

 

Music 
Unleash your inner rockstar in our small-group 
guitar lessons!  

Join us for an exhilarating journey where you'll have 
a blast learning the latest radio hits while step by 
step, discovering essential skills such as; strumming, 
playing and learning to read riffs and melodies and 
We’ll also build up to writing your own songs too! 
Our lessons create a fun and engaging environment 
where you'll learn the skills for creative expression, 
helping you become the guitar hero you've always 
wanted to be. 
 
All our classes start from the very beginning, so no 
experience needed! our lessons are in the  Hauraki 
School music room every Wednesday and Friday 
after school. Call John 
022 604 8766 
John.casson@musiqhub.co.nz 
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Family Fun @ Devonport’s Friday After Five, December 1st 
 
Devonport’s Friday After Five street party is free fun for all 
the family, and it’s happening on the first day of December, 
from 5pm-9pm. 
Clarence Street will be closed to traffic and instead become 
an entertainment precinct with lots of kids and family 
activities, street theatre entertainers, a live music stage, plus 
an outdoor food alley with a wide range of budget-friendly 
food stalls catered by local 
restaurants and cafes. Socials @devonportvillage, or visit 
devonport.co.nz for more info. 

 

 
 

 

http://devonport.co.nz/

